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Town of Ponoka Snow and Ice Control Update – January 16, 2023 

(January 16, 2023 – Ponoka, Alberta) – Town of Ponoka snow and ice control crews are sanding and 

salting Town roadways as needed throughout the community today (January 16). 

How to Report a Roadway or Sidewalk that May Need Attention 

To report an icy or snow-covered intersection, back alley, or sidewalk that may need attention, please 

submit an online request by visiting https://www.ponoka.ca/. Scroll down and click on ‘File an Online 

Service Request,’ or you can phone the Town Office at 403-783-4431 where Town staff can help fill out 

the online form for you. 

Please note that Town winter operations crews work in conjunction with the Alberta Ministry of 

Transportation, which is responsible for snow and ice control on Highways 2A and 53 in Ponoka. 

Snow Removal and Ice Control Policy 

Town of Ponoka Snow and Ice Control operations are based on the Town’s Snow and Ice Control Policy 

which can be viewed on the Town website at https://www.ponoka.ca/p/snow-ice-control-program. 
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